
 Guidance notes for applying for a 
 School Uniform Voucher in 2022 

 Wallington  County  Grammar  School  does  not  rou�nely  provide  school  uniform  vouchers,  but 
 requests  from  parents/carers  will  be  considered  where  the  student  concerned  is  registered  for  Free 
 School Meals. 

 The  uniform  voucher  when  issued  must  be  used  as  specified  at  Cladish  &  Co  Ltd  in  Wallington,  the 
 supplier  of  school  uniform  to  Wallington  County  Grammar  School.  The  uniform  voucher  is  only 
 applicable to students joining WCGS in 2022. 

 If  you  believe  you  are  eligible  for  a  School  Uniform  Voucher  –  complete  the  Uniform  Voucher  form 
 and  submit  it  to  Wallington  County  Grammar  School  by  no  later  than  2  weeks  before  the  end  of  the 
 summer  term  (to  ensure  that  the  voucher  can  be  issued  to  you  before  the  school  break  up  for 
 summer). 

 The voucher will then need to be taken to Cladish. Please see below for further condi�ons of use: 

 A  uniform  voucher  does  not  cover  all  items  of  the  school  uniform.  Refer  to  the  voucher  itself  for  a  list 
 of what items are offered free of charge. Please note; 

 ●  The uniform voucher should be presented to Cladish at the same �me as the uniform fi�ng 
 ●  The uniform voucher is only applicable for the student named on it 
 ●  The uniform voucher is not redeemable against any other item in Cladish other than what is listed 
 ●  The uniform voucher is not transferrable to any other person 
 ●  The  uniform  voucher  cannot  be  exchanged  by  the  bearer  for  the  cash  value,  or  any  residual 

 amount or a refund 


